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Grades 5 and 6 Girls/Boys
Volleyball
Bamboo Flute Club
Chinese Dance
Choir
Student Lighthouse Team
Yoga 

#Ravens are
back! 

Extra-Curriculars this month
include

SCHOOL HOURS
8:00 AM - 2:45PM 

ABSENCES?
WGHABSENCES@FMPSD.AB.CA

Ms. Horsley's class
campaign: Feel Great With a

Healthy Plate!

T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R  L E A D E R S H I P
# R A V E N S  



MRS. HORSLEY'S CLASS IS LEARNING ABOUT
TESTING AND DESIGN.  STUDENTS HAVE BEEN

LEARNING ABOUT THE PROPERTIES OF
MATERIALS.  THEY DESIGNED HATS AND USED

DIFFERENT TECHNIQUES TO CHANGE THE
PROPERTY OF PAPER TO MAKE IT STRONGER.  

STRUCTURES
GR ADE  THR EE  SC I ENCE



GARDEN
TOWER
Ms. Swain

GRADE  TWO

"Farm To Table"
Students got to
enjoy a fresh made
salad in class that
they grew! Excellent
job by the class to
bring learning to life!



K-5 STUDENTS
WERE

REMINDED BY
RCMP AND
MUNICIPAL

BYLAW POLICE
OFFICERS TO
USE THEIR

WITS:
 WALK AWAY,
IGNORE, TALK
IT OUT AND
SEEK HELP!



Braven the Raven made an appearance at our Staff Vs. Student Volleyball
game where teachers and EAs beat the Co-Ed Team, the Boys and the

Girls team! The gym was electric with students cheering for all! 
Goooo #Ravens! 



Hello Raven Families!

Here we thought November was going to be a slow month! However, our Ravens were busy in
the school and out of the school this month, and we are so proud of what has been going on.

We know that learning and education takes place in and out of the classroom, and we are so
happy that our students continue to gain experiences outside the classroom. We had students
attend a field trip for Metis Week where they celebrated Louis Riel, we had guest presentations
from the RCMP about WITS, the start of our Yoga Club and a lot more going on for students to
learn from. 

Our volleyball teams wrapped up their seasons, and saw a lot of success at the city
championships with a gold medal for the boys and a silver medal for the girls. We are so proud,
not only about their results, but also about the positive attitudes and sportsmanship that they all
displayed in their competitions. We also proudly hosted the Boys Final tournament here at WGH!

Lastly, we cannot mention November without highlighting that we, as a school, took time to
honour our veterans and the sacrifices they made for our country both in class and at our
Remembrance Day Assembly.

There’s a lot to look forward to this December from Holiday Concerts to a Family Movie Night,
and we can’t wait to welcome you all to the school to join us. Please don’t forget to watch for
information for our Food Bank Drive coming up in mid December as well.

 
Sincerely,
Mr. Thomas Andrews
Principal of Walter & Gladys Hill Public School

 

From the Principal
MESSAGE



BEAR - RESPECTBEAR - RESPECTBEAR - RESPECTHABIT THREE:HABIT THREE:HABIT THREE:   PUT FIRSTPUT FIRSTPUT FIRSTTHINGS FIRSTTHINGS FIRSTTHINGS FIRST
“Putting first things first means organizing and

executing around your most important
priorities. It is living and being driven by the

principles you value most, not by the agendas
and forces surrounding you.”

 – Dr. Stephen R. Covey
 

Ask yourself: What one thing could you do (that
you aren’t doing now) that if you did on a
regular basis would make a tremendous

positive difference in your personal life? What
one thing in your business or professional life

would bring similar results?




